ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Rocco Venezia <rocco@veneziasurvey.com>

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 11:21 AM

To: James Abraham

Cc: Eric Cooper; Doug Finch; Braun, Jack D; James P. Sprague
Subject: Re: Foxridge 5b-3

Attachments: City Water Line.pdf

This is the info we have on the water line from our dig in conjunction with your men...

|E| Virus-free. www.avg.com

On Fri, Oct 23, 2020 at 11:15 AM James Abraham <james.abraham@canandaiguanewyork.gov> wrote:

Rocko:

Do you have the information from those test holes for both the depth and actual location of the water main to verify it
was installed per plan and that it fall within the described easement? When Swartz Exc. dug previously to install the
water service and sanitary lateral for a prior house, the 30” Wm trench was not exactly as staked (or scaled).

Jim Abraham

From: Rocco Venezia <rocco@veneziasurvey.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 4:04 PM

To: James Abraham <james.abraham@canandaiguanewyork.gov>

Cc: Eric Cooper <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; Doug Finch <dod@townofcanandaigua.org>; Braun, Jack D
<Jack.Braun@co.ontario.ny.us>; James P. Sprague <JPS@canandaiguanewyork.gov>

Subject: Re: Foxridge 5b-3

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Canandaigua organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

attached please find easement to city for water line. please note in 21012 we dug the line in a few places within our
boundary lines we have horizontal and vertical info if that helps,

But more importantly | think Jack Braun is concerned with you giving us the okay to cross the line......

Rocco



|E| Virus-free. www.avg.com

On Tue, Oct 20, 2020 at 2:12 PM James Abraham <james.abraham@canandaiguanewyork.gov> wrote:

Rocko;

The preexisting easement over the City of Canandaigua Water Transmission main is vague at best. We are attempting
to find a meets and bounds description of our easement, but we do not think they exist. This would allow us to verify
the watermain location with regards to your individual building lots.

Therefore, to expedite this; the City could perform the utility stakeout to locate the watermain if you care to perform
the legal meets and bounds survey description and filing.

Jim Abraham

From: Rocco Venezia <rocco@veneziasurvey.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 11:07 AM

To: Eric Cooper <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; Doug Finch <dod@townofcanandaigua.org>; Braun, Jack D
<Jack.Braun@co.ontario.ny.us>; James Abraham <james.abraham@canandaiguanewyork.gov>

Subject: Foxridge 5b-3

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Canandaigua organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Gentlemen

| have been trying to get a suitable response for

Jack Braun he has specific questions regarding the xing of the city water main, this has gone on for two months and |
cannot have this continue to linger

Thank you in advance

Rocco Venezia

Venezia Associates Land Surveyors and Civil Engineers

336 North Main Street
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